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Subject: Re: Vietnam WAC Reunion
Date: Sun, 18 Oct 1998 16:29:16 EDT
From: Joanne Murphy

To: Donna Loring

CC
"MY¥" Donna - I, too, am happy about our conversation. I am honestly overjoyed
that we have re-connected. I always felt I had failed you. But, now, we can
both

truly move on.

You are coming te San Antonio at a magical time. If you have never been here
at

Christmas-time you are going to be blown away. If I can figure out how to do
it X

will send you a picture via email. Either Marriott would be a good choice,
right in

the heart of the downtown area, which is the heart of the Riverwalk. River
Center

is the newer hotel; River Walk is much, much older, with more character.
They're

across the street from each other. We can walk to most places, but you may be
interested in some other sights to which we'll have to drive.

Happy 50th birthday, belatedly. That's scme kind of milestone, isn't it? I
turned
62 in July and am receiving my social security now--a really big help for me.

I'm going to write Claire B. (Starnes) in a few minutes to thank her for
persisting
in trying to find me. I am just so happy.

can't wait to see you. Much love, Joanne
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